
HendersonVanatta.com 740-345-9864 

 

 

This space available 

200 Club  

Dinner 

Has been 

Moved to 

December 6 

Doors open at 

5:30 p.m. 

THE EYE SITE 
Doctors of Optometry 
Nancy R. Dietz, O.D. 
Brett A. Dietz, O.D. 

 
Glasses Contact Lenses Eye Diseases 

 
GRANVILLE OFFICE 

114 North Galway Drive 
Granville, Ohio 43023 
Phone (740) 587-4970 

 
MILLERSPORT OFFICE 

12464 Lancaster Street 
P.O. Box 421 

Millersport, Ohio 43046 
Phone (740) 467-2525 

wwwTheEyeSite.net 

Jack’s Septic, LLC 

Septic Tank Cleaning and  
Construction 

 

274 South Sixth Street 
Newark, OH 43055 

 
740.366.3255 

800.395.5784 

Fax: 740.366.5728 

 

DECEMBER 2019 

2, 9, 16, 23:  Singers Rehearsal 

4:    Spaghetti Dinner 

6:    200 Club Dinner 

10:   Ladies Section Party 

10:   Trustee Meeting 

11:   Business Meeting 

17:   Rental Committee Mtg. 

No  Social & Life Member Mtgs. 

Merry  Christmas! 

JANUARY 2020 

No other club activities during  

January for trustee maintenance 

8: Spaghetti Dinner 

11:   Trustee Work Day 

J. Gerard Swank 
ATTORNEY AT 

LAW 
 

 

SWANK LAW OFFICE 
A Legal Professional Association 

 

21 East Church Street 

Newark, OH   43055 
 

740.345.1040 

SwankLawOffice.com 
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LADIES SECTION by Suzy Heckmann 

Sunday, December 1:   decorating the club for Christmas will take 

place at 2:00 p.m.  Everyone, please come and help. 

Tuesday, December 10:  Holiday Party at 6:30 p.m. at the Club.  

Our Maennerchor singers will be performing and members are 

asked to bring some type of food to share with each other and the 

singers. 

Tuesday, January 7:  NO MEETING at the Club (Club closed). 

Tuesday, February 4:  NO MEETING at the Club (weather). 

Tuesday, March 3:  Eat out at Olive Garden @ 6:30 p.m.  Please 

call Carol Yost, 740-366-1571, the last part of February if you are 

planning to attend. 

Ladies Section dues are due in May, 2020—$5.00 per year sent to 

Marilyn Krebs, treasurer.  As always, desserts are needed and ap-

preciated to sell at the spaghetti and beef/chicken noodle dinners.  

You do not need to be a member of the ladies section to donate.  

Thanks in advance! 

 

TRUSTEES by Jeff O’Donnell 

Trustees have scheduled a work day for Jan 11th.  Installation of  

LED lights in the kitchen and back room are planned.  The hall 

floor will also be stripped and waxed. 

 

NEWSLETTER  by Deb Jackson 

New look!  Ready for a new year!  Please make sure to get ALL 

news to me by the 19th of each month if you want to be included!  

You can call or text me at 740-403-3290, email me at:   

debfrank333@gmail.com or snail mail me at 1135 Forest Lane, 

Tavares, FL 32778.  Since I am not there in person, I absolutely 

need YOUR help!  If you are receiving a “snail mail” newsletter 

and are able to receive an emailed PDF newsletter, please let me 

know.  If you are receiving an emailed newsletter and need a 

printed newsletter, please let me know.  Thank you in advance for 

your cooperation! 

SINGERS  by John Kneller 

The Christmas season is about to begin for the Newark Maennerchor 

singers, starting with a performance at 5:15 on December 4 at our 

own Spaghetti Dinner.  Then on December 10 we will serenade our 

Ladies Section at their Christmas party.  On December 14 we will 

perform at noon at the Cherry Valley School Christmas Bazaar.  We 

invite everyone to come hear us on Saturday, December 15, at 4:00 

p.m. when we offer choral selections at a beautiful German Advent 

service at St. John's United Church of Christ, 285 W National Drive, 

in Newark.  We wrap up the whirlwind tour on December 16 as we 

sing first at Chapel Grove Assisted Living then follow up with a musi-

cal visit with fellow singer Ed Moats at the Laurels Nursing Home in 

Heath.  We end the evening at the Maennerchor clubhouse in a pot-

luck Christmas party.  

 

BEREAVEMENT  Our thoughts and prayers are with Dale Grigsby 

as we mourn the loss of his amazing wife, Cheri Grigsby. 

 

JACK SHERMAN SWEEPSTAKES 

The gift that continues to give EVERY WEEK of 2020!  One ticket is 

a donation of $20, but that one ticket is eligible for EVERY SINGLE 

Wednesday drawing of  the year!  That’s right, you or the recipient of 

your generous gift have the opportunity to win $200 FIFTY-TWO 

TIMES!  Send in your tickets and money right now, while you are 

thinking about it!  Find that envelope that already had the postage 

attached!  Call a committee member for more tickets.  You can also 

win money for yourself by selling the most tickets.   

 

MEMBERSHIP 

Dues for 2020 are due by December 31, 2019.  Annual dues are $40 

per year.  If you are a senior member (65 years or older AND you 

have been a member for TEN CONSECUTIVE years) annual dues are 

$25 per year.  Ladies section members and Life Members pay dues 

into their respective sections.  

 

mailto:NewarkMaennerchor.com

